Local 401 - Communications Officer Candidates

Ashley Engh
My name is Ashley Engh and I work in the Tax Research Dept. of Revenue in Saint Paul, MN. I have been in this position since November 2019 and I signed up to be a MAPE member on my first day. I have served as Communications Officer since early 2020 and have tried to provide meaningful messages in hopefully not too many emails. Covid has changed much of the way we communicate, but I hope that I can still connect members with their union. Please re-elect me as Communications Officer.

Robert Atendido
My name is Robert Atendido. I work for the Department of Revenue in St. Paul. I’ve been a MAPE member for 11 months. I have been pro-union since my first job out of college, when the St. Paul Federation of Teachers provided me with invaluable support at the start of my career. I feel that after the pandemic, since many of us will be working from home on a more regular basis, it will be more important than ever to make sure that the lines of communication between the administration and the membership are clear and easy to use. If I am elected, I will do my best to make sure that the views of our membership and the actions of our leadership are heard and communicated to everyone clearly and quickly.
